
The 2020-2021 beneficiary 
of OLQP Mission 

is
Saint Vincent’s Ain Karem Special Needs Home

operated by 
The Daughters of Charity 

provides around-the-clock care for over sixty
children and young adults, 

coming from all parts of Israel, 
who suffer from severe physical

and mental handicaps.
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If you would like join in the OLQP Mission, 
please contact:

Deacon Sir Ryan Adams, KCHS
OLQP Mission Office

6712 Hill Park Drive, Suite #307
Los Angeles, CA 90068

818-613-6082
deaconryanadams@gmail.com

Please send contributions to:

Deacon Sir Ryan Adams, KCHS
EOHSJ

555 W. Temple Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Please make checks payable to: EOHSJ
and note in the check memo line: 

Saint Vincent Ain Karem
 

    
     n 2012, Deacon Ryan was in his 4th year 
of diaconate formation, and was given a 
two-part assignment to both engage his 
parish in his formation process, and to 
create a project with a social justice theme 
that would be at service to others in need. 
At this time, Deacon Ryan and his wife 
Dame Wynsdey had also recently been 
invested into the EOHSJ. So they joined two 
of their loves: Diaconal ministry and 
EOHSJ, and right then the OLQP Mission 
was born.
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Examples of Previous Years’ Recipients:

2012 – 2013: Provided back packs for students at North & South Zarqa schools.
2013 – 2014: Helped pave a parking lot at St. Vincent Ain Karem Special Needs Home.
2014 – 2015: Provided games / equipment for after school program in Zarqa schools.
2015 – 2016: Provided funds to help house refugees at Our Lady Queen of Peace Center.
2016 – 2017: Helped fund construction of a ‘family room’ addition at St. Vincent’s Ain Karem.
2017 – 2018: Assisting in covering annual operating expenses at the Holy Child Program.
2018 – 2019: Provided medical and other needed supplies for Hogar Niño Dios.
2019 – 2020: Assisting the Holy Child Program in purchasing the land the school is located on.
2020 – 2021: Providing support once again for St. Vincent’s Ain Karem Special Needs Home.

What started as a one-time homework 
assignment done on the Feast day of Our Lady 
Queen of Palestine has evolved into a year-
round Mission. Throughout the course of the 
year, Deacon Ryan and Dame Wynsdey travel to 
parishes, both all over California, but have now 
branched out to other States as well. The 
weekends consist of Deacon Ryan serving at all 
the parish Masses and preaching and speaking 
about the works of the OLQP Mission. Dame 
Wynsdey, often times assisted by other 
wonderful Dames of the Order, are at an 
information table with information tri-folds, 
Olive Wood items sent to us from Bethlehem, 
and handmade Rosaries, made and donated to 
the OLQP Mission by Dame Joanne and Sir 
Larry Lazar. We also have an annual fun  
Bingo night created by Deacon Joe and Dame 
Annie Flores, and of course, the now famous 
Golf Tournament created by Sir Jim and Dame 
Judy Salz, which both benefit the OLQP 
Mission. It’s important to note that this is not 
made up to be a “money raising” event. As we 
choose a new beneficiary in the Holy Land each 
year, our goal is to raise awareness of what our 
sisters and brothers in the Holy Land are 
experiencing, as well as gather many prayers 
for them. As noted, we don’t specifically ask for 
money, but we have found that if people are en-
gaged and inspired by the works of the Mission, 
they’re generosity in 
making contributions flows…


